Resurfacing Outside the Cumberland Building Society

The area outside the Cumberland Building society has been deteriorating for some time. Dalston Parish
Council asked Highways to repair the area but they said it was not in their remit or responsibility. We had
to advertise in the Cumberland News to find out if anyone owned this land. When no one came forward
we then arranged to have it tarmacked. First of all we had to get Highways to come and clear a blocked
drain that was not clearing water coming down from the B5299 road. Tolson and Sons came to tarmac the
area in October 2019. Below are photographs of before and after the work has been done.
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